
Minutes from  
December 4, 2007 

American Legion Riders 
 

Meeting opened at 1915Hrs 
 
No Executive meeting was held 
 
Sickcall: Rick Short spoke to the meeting and said that Boyd West was ill 
and asked if the commander and other members would contact him to see if 
there were any needs. 
 
Adjutants Report: Adjutant failed to bring the previous minutes for 
approval. No report was provided. 
 
Finance report:  Mel Crane provided a written finance report. 
 
Post decided to make December 15th the moving day for moving the post 
equipment from the old storage room to the new room. All members are 
requested to assist in the move. 
 
A plaque and certificate of thanks is to be produced for Mr. Edgar Cruz for 
his efforts in supporting the programs of post 1340. 
 
The after thanksgiving poker run has been abandon after several setbacks 
and a new run has been planned for the 1st of January 2008. Ken Larcher will 
produce a poster/flyer. 
 
Robert Wicker has volunteered to act as liaison between the American 
Legion Headquarters and post 1340 for the information concerning the 45th 
Infantry Division “home for Christmas program” 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2045 Hrs. 


